Calling All Gardeners!
After months of hard work, the new garden allotments in Upwell are nearly ready!

There are 30 plots available at land to the rear of St. Peter’s Road Cemetery, accessed via Stonehouse Road.

The Council is in the process of clearing, ploughing, harrowing and preparing the land, for which thanks must go to the Community Service team and local man, Jamie Brighty for their help.

The land will be ready to use in April and plots will cost £15 per year plus drainage fees. Anyone interested in taking on an allotment should get in touch with the Clerk on 01945 772260, or write to the address on the back page of this newsletter, expressing an interest.

